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RESCISSION OF ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER No. C19-17 
AND ADOPTION OF TRAVEL ADVISORY 

 
RESCISSION OF ORDER OF THE HEALTH OFFICER 

OF THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO REQUIRING PEOPLE WHO 
HAVE ARRIVED IN THE CITY AND COUNTY OF SAN FRANCISCO AFTER 

TRAVEL, MOVING, OR RETURNING TO THE COUNTY TO QUARANTINE, TO 
HELP REDUCE THE IMPACT ON TRANSMISSIONS AND HOSPITALIZATIONS OF 

THE CURRENT COVID-19 SURGE (“TRAVEL ORDER”) 
 

(PUBLIC HEALTH EMERGENCY ORDER) 
DATE OF RESCISSION: February 23, 2021 

 
 
 

Effective immediately, Health Officer Order No. C19-17 (the “Travel Order” issued December 
17, 2020 and updated December 30, 2020) is rescinded in full in accordance with section 12 of 
that Order. 

 
 

While case rates are declining after an unprecedented surge, transmission rates of COVID-19 
remain high in San Francisco, the greater region, and beyond.  Accordingly, all people living in 
or moving or travelling to San Francisco are strongly urged to follow the State of California’s 
Travel Advisory, including refraining from non-essential travel of more than 120 miles from 
their home or other place of residence and self-quarantining for 10 days after arriving in or 
returning to San Francisco from other states or countries.  For further details regarding the 
State’s Travel Advisory visit https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-
19/Travel-Advisory.aspx.  For local guidance on travel from the San Francisco Department of 
Public Health visit https://www.sfcdcp.org/travel.  And for information on what constitutes non-
essential travel under San Francisco’s Stay-Safer-At Home Order visit 
https://www.sfdph.org/dph/alerts/files/C19-07-Shelter-in-Place-Health-Order.pdf . 

 
 
 
IT IS SO ORDERED:  
 

 
        
Susan Philip, MD, MPH,    Date:  February 23, 2021 
Acting Health Officer of the          
City and County of San Francisco 
 


